
 
 
 
 
30 June 2011 
 
 

DEMERGER OF CORDLIFE SINGAPORE 
 
 
The Board of CordLife Limited wishes to announce, that in accordance with the resolutions passed at the 
shareholders meeting on 16 June 2011 the demerger of CordLife Singapore has been effected.  
 
CordLife Limited has been advised that shareholders holding statements have been dispatched by CordLife 
Singapore.  
 

 
Andrew Lord  
Company Secretary 
 
 
 
 


